
Pilon, Janet

Subject: 310 Frances

From: Irena
Sent: May-16-19 8:46 AM
To: clerk(5)hamilton.ca
Subject: 310 Frances

Dear Honourable Mayor & Council,

Please take back your delegated authority for Site Plan Control / Approval on the application for 310
Frances. As per the Planning Act, you have carriage and in the best interest of all citizens, it is incumbent upon
you that approval for a build of this massive scale rests with all City of Hamilton elected representatives. We
understand that development will happen, but the scale of this project, and that at this point it is not being
discussed by elected officials, is unacceptable.

Trena Ennis,

Resident Ward 10
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